
Davor Galinec 

13/02/2009 08:35 AM

To sna@un.org

cc

bcc

Subject Comments on Volume 2 of the 2008 SNA

Dear Mr. Smith,
 
Replying to the fax from January 13 requesting our comments on the full draft of Volume 2 of 
the 2008 SNA (signed by Mr. Burgi-Schmelz), we would like to inform you that we do not have 
any comments on its content.  
 
Sincerely,
 
Davor Galinec, Ph.D.
Chief Advisor 
Statistics Department
Croatian National Bank


